
What are you guys doing next? !
The language café is put on hold this semester as we long to minister more to 
children and youth. We don’t want to start something that we can’t keep, but at the 
same time we feel that it’s time to get something started. Also, in a congregational 
meeting in August we voted to form an independent congregation and association 
this semester which is exciting. So there is a lot happening, pray that God shows 
His will in all of it. 
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What’s been going on: 
We have had a block party, gotten a 
new venue that’s been renovated, we 
have grown and the relationship to 
other organizations in the community 
have been strengthened. That was 
the short version ☺ !
In June it was time for our third annual 
block party in cooperation with other 
organizations in Brunnsbo. One can tell 
that it gets easier every year when we 
now can just go up to the manager at 
the local grocery store and ask ”Are 
you supporting the block party again 
this year?” and the response is an 
immediate ”Yes, of course”. That’s 
pretty cool. The weather was good, 
people came and had lots of fun on 
June 14th. Looking back we learned 
that we should have been more 
volunteers because it was a bit tiresome 

for those who were there, so please 
book June 13 next year even now so 
that we can be more people to 
spread our the work load. But a huge 
thank you to all of you who helped in 
some way, shape or form this year – 
we couldn’t do it without you!!!! !
We can also see that more people 
are coming more regularly and feel 
like Brunnen is their church. Currently 
we are about 22 adults and 6 
children who show up regularly and 
there are about 8-10 others who 
come now and then. In the group we 
have people from backgrounds in 
Sweden, USA, China, Nigeria, 
Turkmenistan, Iran and England, so 
our multicultural vision is being 
played out more clearly – that’s 
fantastic! !
Our new venue is in an apartment 
building on Folkvisegatan 6. With 

help from Fiskebäcks missionskyrka 
Aaron negotiated a contract for three 
years. There is room for a combined 
worship- and coffee area, a childrens’ 
room and an office. During the 
summer a lot of people have pitched 
in to make it feel like ours. Do join us 
in worship every other Sunday 
(starting Sep 7) at 16.00. Or come to 
a dinner and conversation in different 
homes on the other Sundays at 16.00.

Thanks & Prayer: !
•	Give thanks for the things 
mentioned above. !
•	  Pray for guidance in how to 
move forward, especially with 
ministering to children and youth.  !
•	  Pray that we will see new 
people come to faith in Brunnsbo 
and that those who already 
believe will grow as disciples.

Aaron and Milen in front of Brunnen’s new space!!!
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